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To all 
WKC member federations 
 05th December 2007 
 

Bulletin 6/2007
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
The 3rd International Martial Art Games arranged by International Martial Art Games Committee 
IMGC are progressing well. We have already informed you by e-mail about this very special tournament. 
Here are some very important points below: 
 
Venue: Asian Games Village Bangkok,  
Thailand Sport Service Centre  
Thamasart University 
99 Moo 18 Phahonyotin Rd.  
Klongloung  
Phathumthani 12121  
Thailand 
Date:12th – 19th April 2008 
 
Categories: The categories for the WKC senior championships will apply (i.e. all competitors must be 18 
years of age, individual kata and kumite, team kata and kumite) 
 
In the individual categories will be open entries (no limit of competitors per federation per category and 
discipline, kata style Goju, Shito, Wado Ryu, Shotokan), in the team events only one team per federation 
per style (kata Goju, Shito, Wado Ryu, Shotokan)) and the disciplines of (kumite Shobu Ippon and Shobu 
Sanbon). 
 
Urgent: Please inform us no later than the 15th December 2007
 
a) If your federation is going to participate at the 3rd International Martial Art Games event and if yes 
 
b) How many competitors and officials will be attending from your federation? 
 
This will allow us to gather information about who wishes to participate and the numbers attending. We 
will then be able to plan a schedule for the karate events (days and times etc). The local Thai organisers 
need to know the number of participants for each sport (10 different martial art sport federations) in order 
to plan the times and the various stadiums. 
 
As soon as we get further details from the Thai organiser we will contact you immediately by e-mail. 
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We have received applications to include Shorin Ryu in the program for the juniors and Children 
Championships next year. 
 
 
All federations who wish to bring Shorin Ryu competitors to the 6th Junior World Championships & 
World Cup for Children in October 2008 in Novo Mesto, Slovenia, should inform the WKC Office by e-
mail. If there are three or more federations with Shorin Ryu athletes then we will open an extra category 
for this style. 
 
The 6th European Championships in Banja Luka, Republika Srpska and the 6th Junior World 
Championships & World Cup for Children in October 2008 in Novo Mesto, Slovenia are well under way. 
For details look at the WKC webpage. 
 
 

The WKC Executive Committee wishes all members, supporters and friends  
A Happy and Prosperous New Year 2008. 

 
 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
WKC Executive Committee 
 


